
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Trina Collins (TCollins@RSBattorneys.com] 

Sent: 

To: Filings@psc.state.fl.us 

cc: 

Subject: 

Importance: High 

Attachments: PSC Clerk 025 (4th Pro forma items update).ltr.01-29-2009.pdf 

Thursday, January 29,2009 4:20 PM 

burkimwater@aol.com; Martin Friedman; Christian W. Marcelli; Trina Collins 

Filing in Docket No. 060246-WS; Gold Coast Utility Corp.'s Application for an Increase in Water and 
Wastewater Rates in Polk County, Florida by Gold Coast Utility Corp. 

a. Martin S. Friedman, Esq. 
Christian W. Marcelli, Esq. 
Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
Sanlando Center 
2180 W. State Road 434, Suite 2118 
Longwood, FL 32779 
Phone: (407) 830-6331 
Fax: (407) 830-8522 
Email: mfrr~an@rsbattorneys.com 

cma rcell@!,rsbatt-mn e ~ ~ ~ c o m  

b. Docket No.: 060246-WS; Gold Coast Utility Corp.'s Application for an Increase in Water and Wastewater Rates in Polk 
County, Florida by Gold Coast Utility Corp. - Filing Gold Coast Utility Corp.'s updated summary of the status of the 
proforma plant additions approved as required by Commission Order PSC-07-0609-PAA-WS. 

c. Gold Coast Utility Carp. 

d. 2 Pages 

e. Letter to Commission Clerk and updated summary of the status of the proforma plant additions - 2 pages. 
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Ann Cole, Commission Clerk 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

RE: Docket No. 060246-WS; Gold Coast Utility Corp.'s Application for an Increase in 
Water and Wastewater Rates in Polk, County, Florida by Gold Coast Utility Corp. 
Our File No.: 40057.05 

Dear Ms. Cole: 

As required by Commission Order PSC-07-0609-PAA-WS, enclosed is an updated 
summary of the status of the proforma plant additions approved in the aforementioned 
Order. Please note that the numbered items refer to the items in Table 4-1 on page 11 of 
the above-referenced Order. 

Should you or the Staff have any questions regarding this filing, please do not 
hesitate to give me a call. 

Very truly yours, 



Gold Coast Utility Corp. 
12292 Florida Avenue 

Stuart, FL 34994 

January 26,2009 

Rose, Sundstrom, & Bentley 
Attn: Christian W. Marcelli 
2180 West State Road 434, Suite 21 18 
Longwood, FL 32779 

Re: Proforma plant additions (4th update) 

Dear Mr. Marcelli: 

I ani writing this letter to give you an update concerning the installation of the proforma 
plant additions. I will attempt to explain each in the same numerical format as your email. 

12. We have received the peimit from the Polk County DOH and are ready to move 
fonvard with this project. It should be completed within the next 90 days. 

13. We have purchased all of the equipment and materials and they will arrive on site this 
Thursday. Installation will begin immediately and should be completed early next week. 

22. This item is scheduled to be installed this coming Wednesday and the whole project 
should be completed by early next week. 

If you should have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact me at (772) 
201-3299. 

Sincerely, 

Keith A. Burge 
Director of Utility Operations 
Gold Coast Utility COT. 


